
As 2023 approaches, Nos Da & NDS Healthcare are
reflecting on what has been another year of positives,
growth and creation of opportunities for our internal &
external staff.

I want to thank everyone who has put on a uniform,
worked in our offices or done any work that has
contributed to the success of the business. 

Let's hope we can make it two out of two and win
Healthcare Recruitment Agency of the Year for 2022,
we are nominated! 🤞

NEW BRANCH LOCATION

With the continued success of our Liverpool branch
through our exceptional team in this office and
workforce going into the sites, NDS Healthcare are
going from strength to strength and already have a
solid reputation across the North West, due to this I
am extremely pleased to announce that our 2nd NDS
Healthcare location will be opening in January within
Manchester!!

It's an exciting time for us all at NDS as we gear up
towards the launch of our second branch and we are
reaching out to all of you to please spread the word
and if you have any friends or relatives that live in
Manchester who would be interested in working for us
then please tell them to get in touch.

More details over the next few months will follow with
our branch location and contact numbers!

PMVA TRAINING

Our mental health support side of the business is
growing week on week and more clients are now
asking for us to deliver PMVA training as part of our
compliance process so that is exactly what we are
going to do. Our training manager Sophie Jones will
be completing this course on 17th-20th November
and then she will be completing regular courses to
delegates who would like to work across this
department.

If you are interested in mental health support and
have not yet had PMVA training, please get in touch
with your local branch manager so they can add you
onto the list for their next available course!

'Job training empowers people to realise their
dreams and improve their lives.'

NEW UNIFORM LAUNCH

We are excited to announce a new style of uniform
that we are ordering across the business. The uniform
will include our business logo in white stitching with a
pink heart and also including our company name,
your position and your name on the uniform.

If you would like to order one of our new style
uniforms, please contact your local branch who can
add your name to the next list with your size required.

Again, thankyou for all of your hard work and
dedication and I hope you have a fantastic
November and even better Christmas period!! 🎅 

MORE Good News....
Swansea:

Max Gronow - Max is someone we can always rely on, is regularly attending a site that we find it particularly hard to recruit for, and is doing
unbelievably well. Changing from Support Work to Nursing Care can be very challenging, But Max has taken it in their stride. Keep up the

good work Max. 



Seun Fatimehin - Seun is fairly new to the Swansea Branch, but since starting has been incredibly patient and flexible, picking up last
minute shifts for us and always going the extra Mile. Thank you Seun.




Bargoed:
Khasim Wasswa - Khasim has become one of our most reliable staff members since joining us earlier this year, helping with cover on both

floor shifts and 1:1's and becoming one of our staff that homes ask for when booking shifts. Well done Khasim!



We will be looking for existing staff members who are interested in training for PMVA/PBM to get in touch with the office as we are looking
to provide more staff to our Mental Health sites for support work opportunities.




Wrexham:
Gillian Deane - Gill is always willing to try out an array of different services and always prepared to share her wealth of knowledge whilst

out representing us in the field. We always receive fabulous feedback from our clients and Gill is repetitively requested back. Well done Gill! 



Liverpool:
Elvis Osazuwa - Elvis he works 6 nights a week every week and has never let us down. He will often pick up a 7th night if a service is

struggling. Communication is amazing an exemplary employee.



Finance:
Can staff please continue to get their timesheets in before midday on Monday especially through the busy Christmas period?

Can staff please note that payslips will not always be sent out on a Tuesday so please do not contact the branch if they have not received
their payslip on a Tuesday. 

There has been a heavy increase in timesheets not being authorised by the client which is delaying the payroll process. It is the carers
responsibility to get them signed and failing to do so may result in a delayed payment. 




Business Development:
Just a quick little note to remind anyone that may have friends or family that may want to register across our branches in Wales or

Liverpool to please let us know names and numbers as we have plenty of new contracts we will be supplying into. We are also going to be
launching Manchester in January so if anyone knows of anyone living that way seeking work please can you get them to contact me on

Gemma.crabbe@nosdahealthcare.co.uk. Thank you all.



NHS:
The NHS department continues to flourish. We are currently focusing on recruiting for Registered Nurses. Cwm Taf at this moment are

unfortunately not recruiting HCSWs.



The current rates for the NHS are:
Registered Nurse -

Mon to Fri Days - £23.50, Mon to Fri Nights - £28.00, Saturday Shifts - £31.00, Sunday Shifts - £38.00, Bank Holidays - £38.00



Registered Specialist Nurse -
Mon to Fri Days - £30.00, Mon to Fri Nights - £35.00, Saturday Shifts - £36.00, Sunday Shifts - £42.00, Bank Holidays - £42.00
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Carl Barry
Carl has continued to be a great asset to the payroll department and thoroughly deserves Employee of the Month.




Oliver Albiston
Oliver Albiston - Oliver is a breath of fresh air and is always willing and eager to continue his learning within the health

and social care sector. Oliver has extensive knowledge and experience and this shines through in the services we
provide assisted cover to. Keep it up Ol! 




Congratulations!!!
Your Voucher and Certificate are on their way to you

 £30 Driving Lessons with Lance! 



Nos Da Healthcare are proud to
share our code NOSDA1 to secure

this promotion!



07484611325
drive@learnwithlance.com



Covers the whole of South Wales
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